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This letter is to notify you that we are in receipt of your application for an Operator’s License. The
Police Department has conducted a criminal background investigation and has recommended that
your application for an Operator’s License be denied based upon the statutory qualifications listed in
Wisconsin Statues §125.04(5). Unless failure to grant the license would constitute unlawful
employment discrimination as defined by Wisconsin Law (See Wisconsin Statutes §111.335),
Operator/Bartender License may not be granted to individuals with arrest or conviction records,
“habitual law offenders,” or individuals convicted of a felony who have not been pardoned.

You have the right to appear before the Safety and Licensing Committee to contest this
recommendation. To do so, pl contact the City Clerk’s Office within

letter in order to be placed on the Agenda of the Safety and Licensing Committee. Failure to contact
the City Clerk’s Office within 30 days will result in your license being denied. At the time of appeal,
you may provide the Safety and Licensing Committee competent evidence of sufficient rehabilitation
and fitness to perform the licensed activity.

Regular meetings of the Safety and Licensing Committee take place on the second and fourth
Wednesday of each month at 5:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers, 6" floor of City Hall, 100 N Appleton
St., Appleton, Wisconsin.

Again, should you choose not to appeal this recommendation, your application will be considered
denied and an Operator’s License will not be issued.

If you have specific questions relating to this matter, please contact Lt. Ben Goodin APD, at 920-832-
5500.

Sincerely,

Ky

Kami Lynch
City Clerk




